
 

MEDIA STATEMENT 
11th July 2019 
 
 
MINING RECOMMENCES AT BARALABA NORTH MINE 
 
Golding wishes to advise that a staged recommencement of mining activities have commenced today at 
Baralaba North Coal Mine, following the site shutdown in relation to the fatal accident which resulted in 
the death of Jack Gerdes, on Sunday, 7th July. 
 
The recommencement of mining activity was made in consultation with the Inspector of Mines 
investigating the incident and the accident scene will remain isolated until the evidence collection process 
is complete. 
 
Golding CEO Geoff Caton said that the company does not yet have a definitive date for findings or for the 
final report regarding the accident from the Mines Inspectorate. 
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